
From: Sherry Edwards
To: Doris McConnell
Subject: RE: Set Backs are a must!
Date: Sunday, December 01, 2013 10:33:18 AM

Thank you Doris~

Attending the meeting is my preference as well.
I'm supposed to be tutoring tomorrow night, but, I'm trying to rework that
part of my schedule.

I'm happy to hear the Setback recommendation is your preference as well.

This issue baffles me.

Sincerely,

Sherry

-----Original Message-----
From: Doris McConnell [mailto:dmcconnell@shorelinewa.gov]
Sent: Sunday, December 01, 2013 10:30 AM
To: Sherry Edwards
Subject: RE: Set Backs are a must!

Sherry,
Thanks for taking the time to email all of us.  We all received it this
morning.  You know that the council will be reconsidering this again on
Monday.  I will be supporting the Planning Commission's recommended setback
but I never know if that will be what we vote on or some amended version.  I
do not know how the rest of the council feels so it would be good to put
some pressure on us with your presence at the meeting.  The email is a good
start.

Sincerely,
Doris McConnell
Shoreline City Councilmember
dmcconnell@shorelinewa.gov

________________________________________
From: Sherry Edwards [dsma@comcast.net]
Sent: Sunday, December 01, 2013 9:25 AM
To: Keith McGlashan; Chris Eggen; Will Hall; Doris McConnell; Chris Roberts;
Jesse Salomon; Shari Winstead
Subject: Set Backs are a must!

Dear City Council,

As a voting citizen of Shoreline, WA, I'm asking you to reconsider the
Planning Commission's recommendation that there be a 15' set back for
commercial properties that are next to or across from single family
residences.

It seems surprising to me that this email would even be needed as I do not
understand why the Council would not have supported this to begin with.

mailto:dsma@comcast.net
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Please help remind the citizens of Shoreline that you ARE concerned with
protecting their quality of life.

No one wants a tall building (or any building) right on their property line.

It looks bad and feels bad.

Please do the right thing and protect the property of the citizens of
Shoreline.

Respectfully,

Sherry Edwards
Shoreline, WA


